
WELCOME
STUDENT SUPPORTERS

Dear family members, friends, and other student supporters,

We are sending this letter to notify you that a student or young adult you are invested in has 

received a membership to the TransitionSpot website. This website is designed to assist users in 

the process of career assessment, exploration, and planning. Our aim is to help students develop 

an actionable career plan with attainable SMART goals and work toward achieving their dreams.

In order to better support our clients in this endeavor, TransitionSpot provides free accounts to all 

eligible members of the user’s support system. These free accounts allow parents or other family 

members, friends, teachers, and counselors to view the career plans and to-do lists of their 

student(s) to better support them through their transition planning and process.

To participate in our program, simply go to www.transitionspot.com. Click on the button to  

Sign Up, and complete the short form. Once logged in, you’ll be asked a few questions. Tell our 

system you’ll be using your account to support others, let us know what kind of supporter you 

are, and choose the option for free features. From the gray, left-side navigation bar click on  

Support, submit a new ticket, and request to have your account linked with your student’s  

account. We will notify you by email once the linking process has been complete.

We hope to see you on the site!

The TransitionSpot Team


